
VMD email address: the old gsi address
will not work from 1 April 2020

The VMD moved to its new email address; @vmd.gov.uk on 9 August.

Any emails to our old address @defra.gsi.gov.uk are currently being re-
directed to our new address. This will stop at the end of March 2020. Any
emails sent to our old address from then on will not reach us.

We ask that all our stakeholders use our new @vmd.gov.uk address exclusively
from now on.

Published 4 November 2019

http://www.government-world.com/vmd-email-address-the-old-gsi-address-will-not-work-from-1-april-2020/
http://www.government-world.com/vmd-email-address-the-old-gsi-address-will-not-work-from-1-april-2020/

